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Watts Remy

From: feralseed@unseen.is
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 7:54 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Rep Wilson; Sen Baertschiger
Subject: please support SB 931 and SB 926 passage

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee, 
 
I am writing to urge you all to support passage of SB 931. 
The public deserve to know details about chemicals being applied to their watersheds. 
My farm is USDA certified organic so I need to have the right to know when and what my uphill tree-
farm "neighbor" would be spraying ahead of time. 
 
I am writing to urge you all to support passage of SB 926. 
I love to spend time in Oregon's wilderness.  Oregon's most valuable aspect is the great outdoors.   
There are many new chemicals being produced and we shouldn't be able to spray them over forests 
like we currently do.   
Chemicals make their way into water supplies, harming fish, amphibians, animals, and affecting our 
families and children in unknown ways. 
While our forests do need interaction and management, aerial spraying is outdated, clumsy, and 
should be banned statewide. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
Sincerely, 
Brad J Smith 
Williams, Oregon 


